
FEBRUARY 23, 2022 

A special cabinet of the "School of public service" has been opened 

 

 

  

 At the Atyrau University named after Kh. Dosmukhamedov had been hosted the opening 

ceremony of the auditorium of the branch of the Department of the Agency of the Republic of 

Kazakhstan for Civil Service Affairs in Atyrau region "School of public service". The solemn meeting was 

attended by students of the specialty "Economics and Public Administration", the teaching staff of the 



university.

 

    

     The Chairman of the Board-Rector of the University Salamat Idrissov noted that "it is a 

great pride for us to have qualified specialists in the field of economics and public 

administration graduated from the educational institution," and the head of the Department 

of the Agency for Civil Service Affairs in Atyrau region, Chairman of the Ethics Council 

Yerlan Ermakhanbetov noted that in the audience there are officials who are in public 

service, can meet with students, give lectures, hold a seminar-it is planned to conduct 

trainings, round tables.  

      Honorary Citizen of Atyrau region, Professor Taubaev Baktybek Zhubandykovich, Head 

of the Department of Management, Candidate of Pedagogical Sciences Raykhan Utalieva, 

and senior lecturer of the Department of Criminal Law Kadilbek Turdaliev also gave their 

speeches. At the end of the informative event, the 3rd year student of the specialty 

«Economics and Public Administration " Lyazzat Kalmyrza thanked the students. 


